
The  Parish Staff 
Father Noah Waldman, Pastor 
nwaldman@fastmail.fm 
Deacon Kevin Miller 
Mrs. Shelly Tolliver, Principal 
Mrs. Tammy Hutchison, School Secretary 
Mrs. Robin Kaufman, Finance and Rectory Secretary  
Mrs. Marcia McKay,  Bulletin Editor and Rectory Secretary, 
PSR & RCIA.  If you are a new family, please call the rectory 
office  at 573-468-6101 for more information.    
 

 
Organization Presidents 

Home & School                             573-468-4423 
Liturgy, Joan Koebbe, Contact  573-468-8671 
St. Vincent de Paul Society      1-877-238-3228   #3365  
Parish Center  Rental                  573-468-6101 
Knights of Columbus Hall                     573-860-2458    
             
           
           Counseling or Help with an unwanted Pregnancy 
BirthRight                                   1-800-550-4900 
LifeLine                       573-885-3040 
Pregnancy Assistance Center      636-239-1840  
                                         
                CHILD ABUSE Hotline 1-800-392-3738 
               Adult Abuse & Neglect 1-800-392-0210 

 
                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  September 14, 2025                                                                                          
The Exaltation of the Holy Cross                             

 
Mass Schedule 

Saturday Evening  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday Morning  11:00 a.m.-(Children’s Liturgy) 
Weekdays Thursday & Friday  8: 00 a.m. 

 
Confessions 

                             Saturdays-3:00 PM – 3:45 PM 
                                 Thursdays after Mass  

 
 

Sacramental Preparation for Marriage 
Please contact the rectory at least 6 months prior to your 
marriage. Attending “Preparing for Christian Marriage”  
lectures or an alternate approved program is required. No 
Weddings will be performed after 1:00p.m. on Saturdays.                
   
                       Sacrament of Baptism 
Arrangements are to be made to attend Baptismal Classes 
for Parents prior to the baptism. Contact the rectory office  
to make arrangements, at 573-468-6101.   

                     

       Parish Pot Luck 
There will be a parish pot luck 
on Sunday, October 5th at 

noon in the gymnasium.  
 
We ask that those attending bring a dish to 
share.  The parish will provide the paper goods, 
lemonade and water.   
 

Please call rectory to let us know if you 
are attending.  

       PSR INFORMATION 
On Wednesday, September 17th at 5:30 PM there 
will be a meeting concerning First Reconciliation in 
the school.  
 
At least one parent must attend.  Please be on time 
as there is much to be discussed. If you have any 
questions, you may reach out to Mrs. Mallory.  

               RCIA Teachers Needed 
    We are looking for volunteers to teach RCIA this 
year.  We provide all of the materials for class. This 
could be 1 individual or a few people. Classes will 
begin the end of September and will be held once a 
week for 1 hour until Holy week.   
    Also, if you know of anyone interested in taking 
classes, please have them call the rectory office at 
573-468-6101. 



WELCOME 
A warm welcome to all of you who have come to worship with us. If you are visiting, we are honored by your 
 presence. If you are interested in becoming a member, please call the rectory at 573-468-6101.  
 
                                                     Parish Website: www.stanthonysullivan.com 

  Sunday Connection 

 

      

           
       School News 
     

               After  Care Position Available 
 
 
 
 
We are looking for someone 18 years or older to fill an After 
Care position. The job would be Monday through Friday 
from 3:00 PM-4:30 PM. If you are interested or know of 
anyone who might be interested please have them call Mrs. 
Tolliver at 573-468-4423 or email her @ 
principal365@archstl.org . Thank you 
 
Thank you to all who volunteered and those who were able 
to attend Grandparents day. It was a wonderful gathering 
and we hope that you all enjoyed it.  
 

     
      ST. Vincent de Paul Society 
 In todays Gospel, Jesus tells us that the 
shepherd rejoices when he finds on lost 

sheep.  The story tells us that nothing and no one is 
insignificant to god, who is compassionate and loving to 
all. 
 

With love for your neighbors who may have many 
needs,  and with your help in the giving of your gifts to 
SVDP you are showing this same compassion that God 
has in His great love for all.  Thank you for your contin-
ued giving and compassion to those in need. 



  SICK LIST  May God grant them healing of soul and body 
If you have someone that you would like to  add,  please call the 
rectory.  If they are well, please let us know. 
Christina Lambing   Harvey Richards          John Cooper 
Chuck Caltry   Ronnie Schliefer           Jason Blankenship 
Charlene Woodcock     Patti Day                       Aiofe Smith         
David Jost                     Don Heidenfelder         Richard Lambing 
Scott Staufenbiel           Dorothy Eftink              David Columbo 
Kayden & Jayden Eftink  Ada Puhse                 Bella Matchell 
Warren Kaemmerlen    Sr. JoAnn Kuchler         Joan Barber 
George & Barb Epple    Joanie Klinger              Vic Heidbrink                                             
Mark Woodring              Noah Ayers                  Dan Carey                     
Evalyn Day                    Doyle Stack                  Kevin Bruecker              
Angie Biel       Deanya Breeden         Dolores Farrell               
Dave Moore                   Judy Hartzell                Isaac Wood 
Sophie Bartle                 Ron Harman                Joan Prater 
Kay Sanders 
If someone has recovered or passed away, please call and let us know.  The 
bulletin for the weekend goes in for publication on Monday morning.   

Pray for our Service Personnel 
If you wish to add someone to the list please call the rectory. 

 Alec McCormick/Air Force 
Jonathan Cox/Army Reserves         Chris Carter/Air Force                             
Jacob Cargill/Air Force                             Cooper Sellars/Marines  
Mark Johnson/Marines                               Cory Garrus/Marines           
Ray Schoonveld/Marines         Bradley Rigdon/ Marines 
Mary Kate Wetzel/Marine                           Wyatt Seaton/Marines 
 Kim Hurt/Air Force Reserves            Jordan Bodi, Army                                      
Jaison Ronsick/National Guard 
Ethan Kackley/Marines                              Timmy Kloos/ Air Force 
Luke  D. Ryan/Marines                               Oliva Price/Navy  
If someone is  no longer in the Military, please let us know.  If you 
would like to add someone to  list please  call the rectory office. 
Thank you.  

               Our Thanks Offering    
                    This is the Offertory for  Sept. 6 & Sept. 7, 2025          
     Due to early submission for the  holiday the offertory will be in next week’s  
 Bulletin. 
Adult Envelopes ............................................. ........$   4,927.00      
Envelopes: 113)                                                            
Electronic..............................................................$    1,215.00                                                                       
Loose………………………..………....…............ ..$       338.00   
                                                                                    6,480.00 
General Fund Offertory                                                                                  
St. Vincent de Paul...............................................$        350.00           
School Support……………………………………..$      1,880.00     
Catholic University…………….......…………… ...$         123.00   
Assessment…………….…………………………..$         150.00 
Electronic Special Collections…………………… $         290.00                                                
                                                                     2,793.00                    

                     Mass Intentions 
Monday,        Sept. 15       
                      8:00 a.m.        NO MASS  
Tuesday,       Sept. 16         Communion Service 
                                  Perpetual Help Devotions  
Wednesday, Sept. 17    
       8:00 a. m        NO MASS 
Thursday,    Sept. 18           
       8:00 a. m.       Priest Purgatorial  
Friday,          Sept. 19                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
         8:00 a.m.        Priest Purgatorial 
Saturday,     Sept. 20               
       4:00 p. m.        The needs of Scott & Laura Staufenbiel                                                                                                                                                                                                              
Sunday        Sept. 21         
                     11:00 a. m.      The needs of Christina Lambing                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
                                   
                        Lector and Minister Schedule  
 
Saturday,     Sept. 20             
       4:00 p. m.        J Mallory 
       Ministers         K Braun, J Chlipala      
 
Sunday,       Sept. 21     
                     11:00 a. m.       S Tolliver 
                     Ministers          G Koebbe, J Lock        
                       
      Servers  
 Saturday,    September  20       
       4:00 p. m.        JoAnn Klinger 
  
Sunday,       September 21          
                    11:00 a. m.        Wesley Kloos & Annie Strauser                        
              
                    Gift Bearers 
            The Ushers  

  Altar Flowers & Altar Candles 
 
Altar Flowers and $55.00 in memory 
or honor of a loved one. 
Altar Candles are $10.00. Call the  
Rectory to set up a date.  

 
 
   St. Anthony’s Annual  
        Dinner Auction 

    This coming March 14th, 2026 will be our 32nd year 
for the dinner auction. Many hours and volunteers are 
needed to make this a success. This past March, after 
expenses we netted over $53,000! 
    After countless years, Laura Weirich, who has taken 
charge of the students the night of the auction has de-
cided to step down. We are forever grateful for all her 
years of service. With that being said, we need some-
one who is willing to fill those shoes.   
    This person would be in charge ordering the dinner 
for the auction, and be in charge of the kids that night 
seeing they get water to the tables and pick up plates, 
etc.. after dinner. It would also include running cups 
and goblets through the dish washer that evening.  
    This fund raiser insures that we meet the needs of 
our parish and school. If you think this is a fit for you, 
please call the rectory.  


